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South Korea FCA Sports Camp

This summer, FCA partnered with Korean Central Presbyterian Church and Global Christian 
School in Seoul to host a first-ever sports camp in South Korea. Our host, Jacob Hong, 
whom I’d met when we were both living in Northern Virginia, had been talking with me, 
praying and planning, for nine months to see FCA come to South Korea. And on July 24 that 
prayer materialized as an FCA team of 21 people crossed the Pacific to serve 175 South 
Korean campers through language, sports and spiritual education.
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